
HAZARDOUS BUSING AREAS 
 

2011-2012 
 

 The hazardous busing areas identified for the 2011-2012 school 
year will remain the same as those identified in the 2010-2011 school 
year. 
 
 Areas recommended as hazardous areas, where students are eligible 
for busing are: 
 
IDOT Sequential   Hazardous Area 
 
228-81-5    Oakwood Acres 
228-80-1    Hillcrest Drive 
228-87-1    Pine Ridge Subdivision 
228-94-1    Highway 82 North 
228-95-1    Chicago Street (east side, south of Wells St.) 
228-99-01   Country Manor Addition (north of Mulberry Dr.)  
228-00-01   Maple Bluff Subdivision  
   

Approximately 125 students per day will be eligible to be 
transported from hazardous areas.  I request that the Board identify areas 
listed above as hazardous busing areas for the 2011-2012 school year. 
        

     Jack Schlindwein 


